
PBIS NEWSPBIS NEWS
December 2022

Bringing It Home

 What is one way a family member
has shown you empathy lately?
 Share about a time you stopped
to look at a situation from
someone else's point of view.

What can you do at home to support
the theme of Empathy? 



Find a time to sit together as a family
and celebrate all the ways you have

practiced empathy.  Take turns sharing
responses to the following prompts or

create your own!  Remember to practice
empathy as you listen to each other.

  
1.

2.

Check the PBIS page on the Hilltop website for
more ideas!  

Golden Award Winners
4th Grade Character

Awards

December Theme
Empathy

For the month of December, we are going
to focus on Empathy.  Empathy is a
practice that can help our students grow
strong in their relationships with one
another.  

Classes will be focusing on activities
during Homeroom and Morning Meeting
that foster understanding of one another
as well as connecting with other people's
feelings.  

Please talk with your child about what
empathy means in your family!  

Each month we celebrate classrooms that
have been SOARing in the different areas
of the building.  This month's winners are:

Golden Dustpan

Golden Whistle

Golden Lunch Tray

Golden '0'

These 4th graders have been recognized 
for showing Gratitude during the month of

November

2-4 Mrs. Campbell

4-3 Mr. Schmidt

3-2 Mrs. Lawrence

3-1 Mrs. Ramthun

https://www.westonka.k12.mn.us/Page/1363

